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 This newsletter contains an insert about the Child Safeguarding Policy of the Diocese of Waterford & Lismore 

which can be viewed at www.waterfordlismore.com and details of two open meetings in the coming weeks; on this 

Monday, November 21
st
, and Tuesday week, November 29

th
.  Both meetings will take place is the Dunhill Multi-

Education Centre at 8.00 p.m. but people need only attend one of the meetings.  Please read the insert carefully. 

 Dochas Nasamu, which is an Irish built and Irish run orphanage in Nairobi, Kenya, is holding a used clothing 

appeal of ladies, gents and children‟s clothes, shoes and household linens (towels, sheets, blankets, etc.)  Also, soft 

toys, handbags, etc.  This appeal is for the orphans and their extended families, and will take place this Monday, 

November 21
st
, before 11 o'clock,  at Dunhill churchyard and Fenor churchyard.  For further information, please 

contact Marie on 087 -6890995. 

 A meeting of the Fenor Sale of Work group will take place in Fenor School this Monday (21
st
) at 7.30 p.m.   

 Next week begins a new Church year during which we focus on St Mark‟s Gospel.  ‘The Year of Mark’ is the 

title of two talks which will be given by Fr Michael Mullins, during which he will introduce the central themes.  

The talks will take place over two Tuesdays, November 22
nd

 and 29
th
 in St John‟s Pastoral Centre, at 7.30 p.m.   

 Dunhill Multi-Education Centre is now taking names for Christmas Flower Arranging classes which will start on 

November 23
rd

 from 7.00 p.m. to 9.00 p.m.  Spaces limited so please book you place early on 051-396934. 

 Changes to texts within the Liturgy of the Eucharist – ‘May the Lord accept…and the good of all his holy 

Church’.  This response remains unchanged except for the addition of the word „holy‟ in the end phrase.  This 

word appears in the Latin text and so is being added to the English text.  The change in the response to “The Lord 

be with you” as “And with your spirit” has already been noted.  The only other change in this dialogue is the final 

response which is what is found in the Latin “It is right and just”.  These words are taken up by the Priest as he 

continues the Eucharistic Prayer with the Preface itself:  It is truly right and just.  - prepared by the National Centre for Liturgy. 

 A Memorial Event with Music & Reflections for families & friends bereaved by suicide will take place on 

Sunday, November 27
th
, from 3.00 p.m. until 5.00 p.m. at Christchurch Cathedral, Waterford.  The memorial will 

include music from Donna Roche and the De La Salle Choir, and reflections will be read by guests including The 

Mayor of Waterford. This event is open to all those who have been impacted by suicide or sudden traumatic death. 

For further information contact Maria Lindell on 051-841740 of Waterford Area Partnership or mlindell@wap. 

 The Rotary Club presents a Cookery Demonstration with Paul Flynn (Tannery Restaurant) and Mary Carney 

(MasterChef Ireland Winner 2011) on Wednesday, November 30th, at the Tourism & Leisure Building of W.I.T., 

Cork Road, Waterford, at 7.30 p.m. Tickets cost €25.  Tickets available from Fr Paul but they're selling fast! 

 Waterford Autism Social and Sports Action in association with Fenor School are organising a Santa Fun Run 

consisting of 5km or 8km on Saturday, December 3
rd

, starting at 11.00 a.m.  You can run it, walk it, jog it, hop it - 

finish it however you like, but just make sure you do it, in your Santa suit or Santa Hat.  Registration will take 

place at 10 a.m. in Fenor G.A.A centre - €10 for adults and children go free.  For details phone 087-6328771. 

 The Annual Community Care Christmas Party will take place this year on Sunday, December 11
th

, in the 

G.A.A. Centre, Dunhill.  It is always a great occasion when the seniors in our community come together.  We hope 

that all the usual volunteers will help out on the day and new volunteers are always welcome. A meeting of the 

organising committee will take place in Fenor Church on Wednesday, November 23
rd

, starting at 8.00 p.m. 

 Last week‟s Parish Collection: Masses €420.62 & Envelopes €612.90.  Thank you for your continued support. 

  Sunday, November 20
th

 

Our Lord Jesus Christ, Universal King  

Fenor Church at 9.30 a.m.                    

Dunhill Church at 11.00 a.m.  

Monday, November 21
st
 Dunhill Church at 10.00 a.m.   

Tuesday, November 22
nd

 Fenor Church at 10.00 a.m. 

Wednesday,  November 23
rd

 

Adoration of the Blessed Sacrament 

Dunhill Church at 10.00 a.m. 

Dunhill Church from after10.00 a.m. Mass until 12.00 noon 

Thursday,  November 24
th

  Holy Cross Church, Tramore, at 10.00 a.m.  

Friday,  November 25
th

  

Adoration of the Blessed Sacrament 

Fenor Church at 10.00 a.m.  

Fenor Church from after 10.00 a.m. Mass until 12.00 noon 

Saturday,  November 26
th

   Fenor Church at 6.30 p.m.  (Mass of the First Sunday of Advent) 


